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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: 1.1 

Question No. AE15/123 

Senator Collins asked the following written question from the 24 February and  

27 March 2015 hearings: 

1. Did the Attorney-General receive an invitation to the Human Rights Law Centre and Justice 

Connect Annual Human Rights Dinner, to be held in honour of Professor Gillian Triggs in 

Melbourne on Friday 5 June 2015 and Sydney on Friday 12 June 2015?  

2. Will the Attorney-General attend the Dinner? If not, why not? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Attorney-General has been invited to the Human Rights Law Centre and Justice Connect 

Annual Human Rights Dinner in Sydney and Melbourne. The Attorney-General is unable to 

attend due to other commitments.  

 


